
2013 Bike Counts at Metra Stations 

Thank you for volunteering to help LIB gather data about biking to Metra. The counts need to be done sometime between 

9am and 3pm. Due to uncertainty about the weather this week, we are accepting counts taken on Tuesday, Wednesday, 

and/or Thursday. However, we do not want to use counts from a rainy day. It should take about five minutes per station, 

maybe ten at the larger stations. Also, we welcome any photos, especially if they have station names in them. Please contact 

Gin Kilgore with any questions at gin@bikelib.org and 773.332.6117. We very much appreciate your support. 
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http://mail.bikelib.org/edgedesk/cgi-bin/compose.exe?id=01ec69ed69a62d856aa2e3b4cc8f81a4da24&new=&xsl=compose.xsl&to=gin@bikelib.org

